City of Adairsville
Public Hearing
Adairsville Council Chambers
116 Public Square
Tuesday, November 14, 2017 6:30 p.m.

MINUTES

PRESENT: Mayor Kenneth "KC" Carson

Councilmember Erwin T. Holcomb Councilmember Alton "Buddy" Bagley Councilmember Jerry "Alan" Towe

ABSENT: Councilmember Lee Castro

ALSO: Pam Madison, City Manager; Lia Donald, City Clerk; Finance Director, Tony

Chastain; Community Director, Casey Earley; Public Works Director, Caleb

Martin; Police Captain, Louis Dean

Citizens wishing to speak:

George Hayes asked question about:

- What is the projected completion date of the Veterans Memorial Park?
- Which side of Church Street will the sidewalks are to be built?
- Where will sewers be put on Park Street?
- Why there is salary increases in the Wastewater Expenditure Budget?
- Mr. Hayes expressed appreciation that we have a balanced budget.

Mrs. Madison addressed each of Mr. Hayes' questions.

Former Mayor Earl Towe expressed appreciation that the City is looking at improving McKenzie Street.

- Public Hearing was called to order at 6:33 p.m. for the purpose to discuss/review Fiscal
 Year 2018 proposed budget
- Fiscal Year 2017 proposed budget has and will continue to be available from the City Clerk.
- Staff Report
 - o City Manager, Pam Madison

Adjournment: 6:44 p.m.

Councilmember Bagley made motion to adjourn; Councilmember Holcomb seconded motion.

Post 1, Towe – Yes
Post 3, Castro – Yes
Mayor – Carson – Yes

Motion passes 5-0

Post 2, Holcomb –Seconded, Yes Post 4, Bagley – Motion, Yes

MINUTES ADOPTED:

DATE OF:

Kenneth J. Carson, Mayor

Lisa Donald, City Clerk